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Village of Hecker 

Newsletter 

Community 

Events 

Visit us on the web at hecker.illinois.gov 

Utility Contact Information 

Water-Sewer-Trash/Recycling 

Billing: 

 618-473-2300 Ext.11 

Service Problems:  

 618-473-2300 Option 2 

Saturday, January 25, 2025 

7PM: Hecker Volunteer Fire 

Dept. Trivia Night at Hecker 

Community Center.  

Tuesday, January 28,2025 

1PM-5PM: Hecker Commu-

nity Blood Drive at Hecker 

Community Center 

Sunday, February 9, 2025: 

St. Augustine Church  Super 

Bowl Dinner/Bingo 

Saturday, February 22, 

2025 7PM: Hecker Commu-

nity Center Chicken & Beer 

Dance, Music by Freefall. 

Call 618-473-2970 for ticket 

Newsletter Information 
We will advertise events for 

any non-for profit organiza-

tion in the Hecker area. We 

can not guarantee that all 

of the information can and 

will be published depend-

ing on size and content.  

Please submit any re-

quests to the Village of 

Hecker via E-Mail: news-

letter@hecker.illinois.gov 

by the 7th of each month.  

Please call 473-2300 Ext. 

12 with any questions 

To help with keeping our 

streets plowed   during snow 

storms : Please keep vehicles 

off-street when possible when 

snow storms are predicted. 

Thanks for your help. 

Hecker Residents:      

Large Item and Lawn 

Waste Pickup 2025 Dates  

Large Item Days:        

March 13, 2025,           

June 19, 2025, &            

September 25, 2025 

Lawn Waste Days:       

April 3, 2025,                     

July 10, 2025, &            

November 13, 2025 

Fire Department Trivia Night 

The Hecker Volunteer Fire Department will host a 

trivia night Saturday, January 25th at 7:00 P.M. at 

the Hecker Community Center, $120 per table.    

Silent Auction, Raffles, and Cash Prizes.                

For Reservations call (618)473-2597 

IMPORTANT TRASH INFORMATION 
Due to flammability of ‘lithium-ion’ batteries, Illinois EPA prohibits the 

disposal of all ‘lithium-ion’ batteries in sanitary landfills and recycling 

facilities.  Once damaged or crushed, lithium-ion (li-ion) batteries will 

create a fire; therefore, these lithium-ion batteries (or electrical devic-

es containing these batteries) should not be disposed of in the Trash 

Tote or placed in the Recycling Tote. 

These lithium-ion (li-ion) batteries are used in many products such as 

electronics, laptop computers, toys, wireless headphones, handheld 

power tools, small and large appliances, electric vehicles and electri-

cal energy storage systems. 

Lithium-ion batteries (or those contained in electronic devices) should 
be recycled at certified “battery electronics recyclers” that accept 
batteries rather than being discarded in the trash or put in municipal 
recycling bins.  Often Lowe’s and Home Depot stores accept lithium-
ion (li-ion) batteries for recycling.  Additional resources are the 
“Earth911” database and “Call2Recycle.” 

Christmas Display 

Winners 

1st Place:Grohmann Family 

350 Country Village Lane 

2nd Place:Wittenauer Family 

210 W. Jefferson Street 

3rd Place:Mr. Barbeau     

150 North Orchard Lane 

Thanks to all that 

participated. 


